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Monday
Photo Day
Tuesday
Dance Y1/2
Drama Y3/4/5/6
Board Games Y3/4


Wednesday
Dream Big Sports Club Y5/6

Thursday
Cricket Club Y3/4
Lego Y1/2

Friday
Dream Big Sports Y1/2
Build it R/Y1



Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
Making cress heads!
Year 1
Lots of super investigating during Science week.

Year 2
Making water cycle bottles.

Year 3 & 4
Creating cornflour slime in Science week.

Year 5
Investigating which materials conduct electricity.

Year 6
Creating a story map about ‘The Giant’s Necklace’.


[bookmark: _GoBack]School photos are being taken on Monday so make sure your child is wearing full, clean school uniform and a big smile 😊




Attendance
Best Weekly Attendance – Year 4 – 100%
Whole School Attendance – 97.69% (weekly) & 95.41% (yearly)

 
 
 
A message from Mr Perkins….

Welcome back to the final half term of the year and what a busy half term it is going to be!  As I write, the children are currently enjoying the finale of our exciting Science week in school with a show called Science 4 You.  There have been lots of whizzes, bangs and pops coming from the hall this morning and Y4 and Y6 had an extra workshop this afternoon.  Thanks to Mrs Kouser for organising this year’s Science week and the special show for our children.

If you have not had an opportunity to catch up with your child's teacher from a missed parents’ afternoon appointment, please arrange to meet with them at your earliest convenience. Texts will be sent to those parents.

I sent out a letter yesterday concerning Eid-al-Fitr which is likely to take place next Friday 15th June.  If you have any questions, please see your child's classteacher in the first instance.  Thank you.

Save the Date!! On 29th June, we will be holding our second Express Afternoon which signals the end of the children's two topics this year.  You'll be able to come into school during the afternoon and see all the wonderful work the children have produced during the topic and share some of the activities with the children.  It was a really well attended event in February so I hope to see you all there!

Have a lovely weekend 😊



Brimrod Primary School
Newsletter 29 
Friday 8th June 2018
www.brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk  
 
 

image1.png
%

b Aspire, Create®




